
 
           January 11, 2022 
 
 

 
The Honorable Kristin Phillips-Hill 
168 Main Capitol Building 
Harrisburg, PA  17101 
 
Dear Senator Phillips-Hill: 
 
 Pursuant to Act 96 of 2021, as President Pro Tempore of the Senate, I am pleased to 
appoint you as a member of the Pennsylvania Broadband Authority.   
 
 Thank you for your willingness to serve the Commonwealth in this capacity. 
 
 
   
 
 
 
      Sincerely, 
 

 
 
      Jake Corman 
 
 
 
 
JDC/amf 
 
cc: Secretary of the Senate 
 Governor’s Office on Boards and Commissions 

 


